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Here’s hoping that all members and Friends of Poachers Harness Club are now fully recovered 
from the Christmas holidays and are busy thinking in terms of keeping mind, soul and 
horse/ponies fit for the coming 2009 season.  
 
Further to the Christmas Newsletter, the Committee have confirmed several event dates listed 
below and, very importantly, enclosed your 2009 Membership Application Forms.  
 
21st February, Saturday Quiz Night –- Venue The Bell Inn, Bishops Bridge, Nr Market Rasen. 
This will include a light buffet supper.  The tickets will be kept at £5 a head and include our 
superb Quizmaster Boz- not to be missed!!   Please book tickets through John Cooke, details 
on Membership App. Form or from any Committee member, email addresses on the poachers 
website www.poacherhc.org  . 
 
 5th April -Training day with Wendy Stromberg – Now confirmed. Venue changed to Swinderby 
 
10th May- Event booked at Messingham ( Nigel & Gill Patricks). Details TBA. (Fun day or One 
day event). 
 
17th May- Training day with Liz Pears at Saxilby.  
 
All directions to venues will be on the website. 
 
Dressage Tests-  Both Novice and Open remain the same as last year. 
 
Please don’t forget to get your Membership Application forms sent in ASAP. Anyone needing 
additional forms or Application for day membership only please either contact me on 
reesevans@tiscali.co.uk  (07925 181953) or download  forms directly from the website. 
 
  
 Kind Regards 
 
Belinda Rees-Evans 
Club Secretary 


